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Klamath Falls Gospel Mission is seeking an Executive Director with a deep desire to oversee the recovery process of our homeless and at-risk population. Our mission was established in 1958 and strong community support helped us raise the funds to construct our new recovery center that opened November of 2018.

The Executive Director is employed by the Board of Directors to provide administrative leadership for the Mission recovery program.  Our ideal candidate will have the following qualifications:
 
· Agreement with the Klamath Falls Gospel Mission Statement of Faith
· Significant credentials and experience in Christian ministry, including confidence in preaching, teaching, communicating with community partners, and working closely with a Board of Directors
· A “missionary heart” and direct experience with homeless and individuals in need
· Experience working with non-profits and community organizations
· Christian character and maturity, including a reputation for demonstrating integrity, discretion, compassion, consistency, and leadership
· At least five years of experience in an administrative and/or supervisory role with confidence in strategic planning and goal setting, human resource management, motivating staff and volunteers, public relations, and using standard office technology and software

This job will begin on June 3, 2019, and will include previous transition time if needed. To apply please download the Job Application from our webpage, www.kfallsmission.org, and submit it with your cover letter and resume by March 29, 2019.  Mail to Klamath Falls Gospel Mission, P.O. Box 87, Klamath Falls, OR   97601, or email to kfgm@kfallsgospelmission.org.  

